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20.20

Monday, October 5
Guard (5:30-7:30 PM)
Booster Meeting (7:00 PM)

Tuesday, October 6
Winds/Percussion (5:30-8:00 PM)

Wednesday, October 7
Full Band (5:30-8:00 PM)

Thursday, October 8
Uniform Fittings Vets (5:30 PM, PHS)

Friday, October 9

3:15 PM-Drop off, Maloney Stadium
3:45 PM-Play for player drop off
4:00 PM-Play for player meeting
4:30 PM-Play for bus departure
5:00 PM-Optional sectional block
5:00 PM-Uniform Fittings (PHS)
5:45 PM-End of optional sectionals

Saturday, October 10
Uniform Fittings All, (9:00 AM, PHS)

« Friday Attire: Black ‘PBurg Band'’ shirt
or plain black t shirt / Plain black
athletic / mesh shorts / Black
marching band Dinkle shoe or black
sneaker (guard), SUNGLASSES

Friday Sectionals:We will be
opening up the stadium for an
optional sectional block. Sectionals|
are voluntary and will end at
5:45 PM.

The Band Booster Meeting on
Monday, October 5 will be held in
the Phillipsburg High School
auditorium, beginning at 7:00 PM.
Attendees should wear a mask and
plan keep a safe distance from
each other while seated during the
meeting.

STATELINER BANDS: OCTOBER 5-11

A MESSAGE FROMTHE DIRECTOR:

Parents: The photograph above is from our first ever varsity
tennis pep band. We are lucky to have many parents who are
either PHS Band alumni or played varsity sports while
students at Phillipsburg High School. Can you imagine a
tennis pep band? Admittedly, it was difficult to envision how
this event would be pulled off. Not surprisingly, your sons and
daughters rose to the occasion and truly created a home
court advantage for our tennis team. Thank you to all who
supported this event.

SHOE
FUNDRAISER

o Comectly Bag Your
Gently Worn, Used and New Shoes.

A big thank you goes out to all parents who auditioned for our
field entrance show announcement. I had the opportunity to
review all submissions and they were equally superb.
Additionally, we would like to thank Mrs. Gable and the entire
uniform committee for taking on the task of fitting each
individual member with their very own band uniform.
Uniforms were purchased brand new by the district last year
and we MUST do everything in our power to keep them in like
new condition. Please stay tuned for more announcements
regarding uniform care and maintenance.

You can turn a quick $10

per bag to your individual
student account by
participating in our current
shoe fundraiser.
Student Members: School spirit is at a high point thanks to
your efforts both Wednesday and Friday. As we prepare for a

Please check

big week of rehearsals, you must remember that attention to
detail is of the utmost importance. Marching technique, music!
technique, and the details like how we rehearse will drive the
entire month of October. Be the best you can be!

or the booster Facebook
page for more information.
The fundraiser is set to end

on November 20.
Sincerely, Mr. Fleming




